
 
 

December Newsletter 
 
Happy Holidays!!  I can’t believe that it is already December.   
 
The kids are practicing for the program that will be on December 14th.  The 
performances will be at 1:30pm and 7pm.  The children can be dropped off at 
6:40pm in our classroom. I hope to see you all there. It will be a great show!!  
 
Christmas shopping for kids is this Friday Dec. 7th during gym class.  If your 
child is participating please send the gift tags back by Thursday, Dec. 6th along 
with a dollar for each gift that they are purchasing. 
 
Our Christmas party will be Wednesday, Dec. 21st.  The kids who are on our 
Christmas party treat list can bring a treat to share that is store bought. These 
students are: Jayda, Andre, Josh, Ethan, Irelyn, Gavin, and Marleigh. 
 We have 24 students in our class.   
 
In Science, Mrs. Norlin will be teaching the kids about Solids and Liquids.  In 
Social Studies we just finished learning about our country’s history. We learned 
about the Native Americans, Christopher Columbus, Pilgrims and the American 
Revolutionary War. 
 
Winter break will be from December 22nd - January 1st.  We will resume class on 
Wednesday, January 2nd.   
 
I am sent home a book order that is due on Wednesday, December 5th.  The books 
would make a great gift!  If you would like to order a book for a gift just let me 
know and I can set it aside for you.  
 
I hope you all have a wonderful holiday break! 
 
Mrs. Koel      


